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MS. Radha and MS. Gayatri, Faculty of Sanskrit, Department of Arts have contributed 

to the scholarly discourse on language and experiential living with their paper titled 

"Bhasha Yatra and Pravasajeevane Prayojanani Nastani Cha" on 21st July 2023. The 

paper delves into the profound significance of language journey and the essence of 

experiential living in contemporary society. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


